
Stellungnahme der Monkey Brothers s.r.o. , Svitavy, Tschechische Republik 

We have received letter from you with a complain. I would like to inform you that we are 

working on a fix with our German partner company. We will replace the stands with a new 

stand which we have designed. Please see the picture.  

All our products are clearly marked as Gluten Free - if the product is gluten free. Vegan - if it 

is vegan and so on.  

The design of the stand has proofed to be not perfect as it tried to communicate a mix of 

qualities…  

 

 


